

1/30/2014

Steven Ertelt
Founder and Editor
LifeNews.com
P.O. Box 270841
Fort Collins, CO 80527

Girl Scouts of the USA 420 Fifth Avenue New York, NY 10018-2798 212-852-8000 girlscouts.org

Dear Mr. Ertelt:

It has come to our attention that you are using the Girl Scouts® logo on your website LifeNews.com and in articles that outline alleged ties to Planned Parenthood. Girl Scouts of the USA does not have a partnership or any relationship with Planned Parenthood and does not plan to initiate one.

Girl Scouts of the USA (GSUSA) has the sole and exclusive right by virtue of its Congressional Charter, 36 U.S.C. § 80106 et. seq., to have and use all service marks, trademarks, emblems, badges, descriptive or designated marks, and other words now or heretofore used in carrying out its program and is the owner of the GIRL SCOUTS name, service mark and trademark. GSUSA has an obligation to protect the Girl Scout name and trademarks.

We demand that your organization immediately cease using the Girl Scouts® logo on your website. We would appreciate receiving your assurances by return mail, email, or fax on or before February 7, 2014 that you will comply with our demand.

Sincerely,

Brian Crawford

Chief Licensing Executive, GSUSA